

Mid-Atlantic

Newsletter



Published by:

Mid-Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superintendents to aid in the Advancement of the Golf course Superintendent through Education and Merit

Volume XXXVI

OCTOBER 1982

No. 8

1982 Annual Mid-Atlantic Memorial Golf Tournament

October, 1982 Prince Georges Country Club Mitchellville, Maryland

BILL GLOVER TROPHY
1st and 2nd Low Gross
Donated by
G.L. Cornell

REUBEN HINES TROPHY
1st and 2nd Low Net
Donated by
Bert Yingling &
Jack Young

ALSO CLASS C,D,E,F,G AND GUEST PRIZES AND CLOSEST TO THE HOLE AND LONGEST DRIVE

Presidents Message

The greatness a person brings to an organization is often taken for granted until one day, all of a sudden, he's no longer with us. Bob Shields' passing has left us with deep feelings of loss and sadness. Just think of the many times he personally greeted new members and made them feel welcome. He was always working to promote the image of our profession and adding dignity and class to our progranization. He had that special talent to make people feel good about themselves no matter what the problem was. His personal touch at the Swearing In ceremonies after the elections in December has brought new meanings to the responsibility of each officer and director. Everyone whom his life touched is better off today because Bob was there. We will miss our great friend.

Prince Georges CC

The new Prince Georges Country Club was opened for play in April of 1981. Designed by Arnold Palmer, Ed Seay, and Algie Pulley, the course is characterized by trees, doglegs, and a 75 acre man-made lake.

An additional nine holes are being constructed and will open when membership growth demands. The golf course is situated in a 1,200 acre tract where luxury homes, lakeside and course side villas are now being developed by the Woodmore Corporation.

The Greens are Penncross Bent. They are cut at 3/16" five times a week and receive 4 lbs. of N per year. The tees are also Penncross Bent. They are mowed at 7/16" three times a week and receive 3 lbs. of N per year. The fairways are a blend of Bluegrass and Ryegrass and are mowed at 7/8" three times a week. They receive 3 lbs. of N per year.

The Host Professional, James Seeley, will be happy to arrange starting times for golfers. It is suggested that you come early as the facilities are limited and playing time is longer than normal.

Harry Allen graduated from Penn State in 1972 with a certificate in Turf Management. He became a certified Golf Course Superintendent in 1979. Originally from the Philadelphia area he worked at Olympia Fields Country Club in Chicago following graduation. He then came to the Mid-Atlantic area as Superintendent at Red Gate municipal golf course.

Program for the day:

Golf — Tee times — 10:00 to 1:00 Lunch — Available Cocktails — 5:30-7:00 Dinner — 7:00 \$15.00 Carts — \$14.20

Coats and ties are required. Call for tee times — Pro Shop phone number is 249-6104. Please return reservation cards.

Directions to the club — take Central Ave. East, off Washington Beltway, to Enterprise Road, turn left, follow Enterprise Road, make right turn onto Woodmore Road. Club on left.